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Leah (1st) 

Lillia (6th) 

Logan (10th) 

Tiger-Lilly (13th) 

Ottilie (16th) 

Anastasia (21st) 

Lily (24th) 

Samuel (24th) 

Lousha (31st) 

Happy birthday to you all! 
 

Forest Lane, Kirklevington, Yarm, Stockton. TS15 9LX 
Telephone   (01642) 781261 

E-mail: kirklevington@kirklevington.org.uk 
Web: www.kirklevington.stockton.sch.uk 
Executive Head Teacher: Mrs M. Carlton 

Head of School: Mrs L Peacock 
 

‘Be ready, be respectful and be safe’ 
 

 

As a school, we’ve been utterly overwhelmed by your 

generosity (and that of your friends and families) for the 

Spell-a-thon.  In the end, it raised over £1200 for the 

playground improvements which is amazing!  Thank you 

so much! We are currently consulting with the Pupil 

Leadership Team to ensure that the design chosen 

matches their vision.  Then, we will be putting into 

action the process to start purchasing the equipment.  

The Large playground design will be available to view in 

the entrance of the school on the red board to the right-

hand side of the doorway by Monday.  The children are 

very excited by this and we will devise a rota (for once it 

is installed) to ensure that everyone gets a turn. 

 

The Easter Raffle is now underway with raffle tickets on 

sale before & after school from the office or in classes 

daily sold by the Pupil Leadership Team.  A strip is £1 

each (& will be entered as 1 ticket into the prize draw).  

All proceeds go towards the continued improvements 

and a WOW day in the summer term.  Prizes include: 

wine, gin, chocolates, biscuits, Cell Base voucher, 

Amazon voucher, vouchers for Five Houses and The 

Crown, Bellissimi Beauty voucher, Easter eggs and a 

range of other goodies.  Tickets will also be on sale 

during our Easter Parade coffee morning in the hall 

(afterwards) and the raffle will be drawn in assembly 

with the children later that morning.   

You’ve got to be in it, to win it!  Good luck! 

 

Thank you as always for your support.  We couldn’t 

offer our children these lovely experiences and 

memories without your help! 

  Mrs L. Peacock 

Head of School 

 

 

 

Mrs Peacock 

Easter Bonnet 
Parade  
 

A letter inviting parents and carers to join 

us on our Easter Parade has been sent 

out.  Invites to the local residents are 

being hand delivered this week.  Fingers 

crossed it’s well supported and there are 

plenty of parents to walk with the children 

to ensure they are safe.  Children have 

been invited to make a bonnet at home to 

enter their class competition which Mrs 

Carlton will judge after the parade. 

Remember, the Parade starts at 9:15am 

and will take about 30-40 minutes.  

Parents, families, carers and residents are 

invited to join us in the school hall 

afterwards for refreshments, a raffle and  
a warm welcome. 



  
Raring2go! Spring is out now. 
Please click the link to find out 
more…  

   

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk

/teesside/spring2024/ 

 

 
 

Eco Garden 
The Eco-Warriors have been working 

hard during their club on a lunchtime 

with Katherine.  They have planted 

potatoes and other seeds and bulbs 

that have been donated. We wait with 

baited breath to see the fruits of their 

labour.  Well done to them all! 

We are arranging to get a delivery of 

top soil shortly which means we’ll be 

able to get the planters filled and the 

other crops planted. All donations of 

vegetable seedlings, flowering plants, 

hanging baskets, plant pots, etc. would 

all be gratefully received.   

Thank you to all those who have 

donated already! We appreciate your 

support.   

Diary Dates 

 
Friday 22nd March – Football Freestyler Workshops for 

Y1 to Y6 (children to come to school in their PE kit) 

Tuesday 26th March – 9:00am Chestnut Class Assembly 

Wednesday 27th March – 9:15am Easter Bonnet Parade 

around Kirklevington Village 

9:45 – 11:00am Refreshments for Parents and Carers in 

the school hall 

1:00pm – Y5/6 Girls Netball Festival at Conyers 

Thursday 28th March – Break up for Easter Holidays 

Friday 29th March to Sunday 14th April – Easter Holidays 

Monday 15th April – Return to School  

Wednesday 17th April – 9:00am Elm Class Assembly 

(details to follow) 

Monday 6th May – First May Bank Holiday (School 

closed) 

Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May – Y6 SATs week 

Friday 24th May – Break up for Summer Half Term 

Saturday 25th May to Sunday 2nd June – Summer Half 

Term 

Monday 3rd June – Return to School 

 

 

Signposting of local 
wraparound childcare 

 Kirklevington Primary School  

01642 781261: Breakfast 

Club - open 7:45am-8:45am 

and Half-termly after-school 

clubs - 3:15-4:15pm (for Y1-6, 
various interests, numbers 

limited)  

 Clever Clogs Childcare, Yarm 

– 01642 780586  

 Puddleducks Childcare, Yarm 

- 01642 791895  

 Spring Layfield, Yarm (Spring 
Childcare) - 01642 787671 

 

Please could we ask that all 

pupils get off and push 
their scooters/bikes once 

inside the green fencing of 
the school site.  This is to 

ensure the safety of all 
other school visitors.   
Many thanks! 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/teesside/spring2024/
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/teesside/spring2024/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
  

Kirklevington’s Shining Stars!  
 

 

 Congratulations! 
 

 

A massive congratulations to Eli in Year 6 who achieved his 300 Portsmouth badge 

at Archery on Tuesday. What an achievement!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A HUGE well done to Oscar in Year 6, who has completed a full day of school in 

silence! He has done this to raise money for Daisy Chain Project Teesside, an 
amazing charity that support neurodivergent people. 

 

The fundraising page is still active if you would like to sponsor him in 

congratulations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are both superstars!  
 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/natalie-crowther-1709040469907?fbclid=IwAR1f9BL21GYEZH-LOxXlBEHkjDQC1o99lBwLoXSv0MmLAEnQss_XN2TKeog


 
Holidays are Fun is run by Stockton Borough Council and offers free, fun activities to children 

from Reception to Year 11 during the holidays.  

 

If you think you may qualify, please contact the team as per the details on the poster.  

 

 

 


